
Wellington High School Daily Bulletin  

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 26, 2017 
 

 
Monday 

• JV Tennis @ WHS 

• Baseball @ Buhler 

• Softball @ Buhler 
 

Tuesday  

• JV Tennis @ Circle 

• Band Concert  
 

Wednesday 

• Senior Meeting 10:00 

• CTE Showcase 6-8  

• Tennis @ Winfield 

• Golf @ Cherry Oaks 

• Senior Interviews 
 

Thursday 

• JV AVCTL Tennis @ Buhler 

• Golf @ Hesston 

• JV Golf @ Collegiate 

• Baseball @ WHS 

• Softball @ WHS 

•  
Friday 

• Track @ Belle Plaine 
 

Saturday 

• C-Team Baseball @ WHS 10:00 
 
 

Today's Lunch 
Choice of: 

Chicken Patty 

Roasted Pork 

 

Tomorrow's Breakfast 

Breakfast Sliders 

 

Tomorrow's Lunch 
Choice of: 

Super Nachos 

Chicken Enchilada 

 

 

 

•  Today’s News    • 
 

*Golf is out at 11:45 today and Tennis is out at 1:00. 
They are marked Activity.   
 
 
 

*Crusaders of the Stage presents Spotlight Desserts 
Theater featuring Forensics finalist on April 28th at 
6:30. Desserts will be served with a $5 donation 
requested. 
 
* The Jostens Ring Man will be here to deliver class 
rings on Friday, April 28th during lunch. If you still 
have a balance due on your ring, don't forget to 
bring your final payment on delivery day. If you 
forgot to order your class ring, you can still order 
with the representative at this time. If you already 
have a class ring and it needs to be resized or 
repaired, bring it on delivery day and the Jostens 
man will take care of it for you. 
 
*There will be a Cross Country meeting on May 10th 
at 3:05 in the Health room. 
 
*If you chose Leadership as a class on your 
enrollment card or are interested in being in 
Leadership class next year, pick up an application in 
the office. It will be due Friday, April 28th. There will 
be a collection box in the office. Applicants must be 
a student in good standing with no D's or F's and a 
GPA of at least 3.25. 
 

SENIORS: 

*If you would like to use a photo other than your 
school picture for the yearbook portrait, you must 
submit an appropriate replacement by today. See 
Ms. Ford for more details. 
 
*Seniors- Just a reminder- Enrollment fee's were due 
April 1st. Your senior check-out sheet will not be 
signed until the fee's are paid in full. Please see Mrs. 
Lawrence in the office if you have any questions. 
 
*If you need extra graduation announcements, you 
may purchase them from Mrs. Yates in the 
counselors office. They are $1.50 each and the 
supply is limited. 
 
*The caps and gowns will be delivered Friday, April 
28th during the three lunches in the commons.  

 

 

 

 



Guidance Office News 
College Visits During Lunch: 

 

Faculty Bulletin 

 

Today is..... 
National Pretzel Day 


